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General Comment

My comments will pertain to the 2020 Presidential Elections. I did not have any problems registering to
vote. Similarly, I encountered no issues while using paper submissions at my polling location. 

Before I continue, it is important to keep in mind that I drove up to the parking spots they had marked
specifically for Disabled voters. Anyhow, the voting technology available to those with Disabilities was
subpar. As far as I was aware, the polling location only had paper ballots for those who are Disabled. I am
not sure if Disabled voters are allowed to exit their vehicles to go inside. This is a problem because those
with visual impairments would have a difficult time completing those paper ballots.

Besides this, the poll workers who assisted me seemed clueless. Their training on how to interact with
Disabled voters and promote voting efficiency was not great. I waited for twenty minutes before someone
gave me a paper ballot. It took another ten to fifteen minutes for them to collect my ballot. I ended up
spending about an hour at my polling location. Thankfully, I did not have any additional responsibilities
that day. Others were probably not as fortunate as me.


